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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
OSDS-SGOD-SHNU-DM-__ <Y g, 2024

TO ¢ Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public Elementary
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT: MEETING ON GULAYAN SA PAARALAN PROGRAM (GPP) UPDATES ON
IMPLEMENTATION

1. This refers to the letter from the Provincial Agricultural Services Office (PASO) dated
Nov. 11, 2024, pertaining to the meeting on Gulayan sa Paaralan Updates on

implementation.

2. Relative to this, School Heads of concerned schools or any representative who attended
past GPP meetings are advised to attend the said meeting.

3. Attached herewith is the letter and the list of schools with their schedule.

S. For strict compliance.

By Authority of the OIC-Schools Division Superintendent:

EVA S. TO@\«TIN%
Administrative Office
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

L Q San Roque, Virac, Catanduanes
D a ED N Qos2-8114063

Q.p \ R catanduanes@deped.gov.ph
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MS. CECILE C. FERRO, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-In-Charge BYL e , s
Division of Catanduanes ware: VIR | WA g0
This Province -
Dear Madam:

Greetings from the Provincial Agricultural Services Office!

We are pleased to inform you that the Gulayan sa Paaralan Program (GPP) has successfully taken off,
and that all 30 beneficiary schools have received their intervention packages. As monitoring and on-
site technical assistance are continuously being provided by our Agricultural Extension W orkers
(AEWs), several concerns were brought to our attention, thus, we have arranged a meeting with the
school heads/GPP coordinators or they may send a representative (if possible, has attended past GPP
meetings) to discuss issues and possible resolutions to better GPP implementation.

The meeting is on November 20-21, 2024 at 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM to be held at Queen
Maricel Inn, San Isidro Village, Virac, Catanduanes. Also, for a more comprehensive and
participative meeting, we have requested school heads to prepare report on the updates and issues
encountered relative to GPP implementation, template provided and was uploaded to the clustered

GCs.

With this, may we respectfully seek your assistance to convey this message [0 the district
supervisors, school heads, and GPP program coordinators. Attached is the schedule for the

meeting. Kindly reach us at 09198664741 or via our GCs.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
ACEWI R.
Provincial 'cultur’il;f\%’
Approved:

Govemord
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